Matthew Rosel

From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 31 October 2018 1:21 PM

To: Matthew Rosel

Cc: Grant Greene-Smith; Tim Knight; James Hart; Luke McArdle; Paul Nakhle

Subject: RE: Exhibition of Modification Request for the Sandstone Precinct (SSD 7484 MOD 3)
Hi Matthew,

Ausgrid has no submission.
Thanks,

Jason Wall
Program Development Manager
(02) 9269 7133

From: Grant Greene-Smith

Sent: Monday, 29 October 2018 12:55 PM

To: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>; Tim Knight <tknight@Ausgrid.com.au>; James Hart
<JHart@ausgrid.com.au>; Luke McArdle <Imcardle@ausgrid.com.au>; Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>
Subject: : Exhibition of Modification Request for the Sandstone Precinct (SSD 7484 MOD 3)

Gentlemen
Forwarded for information and actions as thought appropriate.
Jason could your area please coordinate our response with a copy to myself for our records.

Please note responses due before 14/11/18- Please note it appears that responses should be addressed to Matthew
Rosel.

Many thanks

GRANT
EXT 32169

From: Luisa Maguire <Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 29 October 2018 12:24 PM

To: Grant Greene-Smith <ggreenes@Ausgrid.com.au>

Cc: Matthew Rosel <Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Exhibition of Modification Request for the Sandstone Precinct (SSD 7484 MOD 3)

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached the Exhibition of Modification Request for the Sandstone Precinct
(SSD 7484 MOD 3) - Bridge Street, Sydney.



The modification application and accompanying documents may be viewed on the department’s website at:
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job id=9682.

The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the proposal by close of business
Wednesday 14 November 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact Matthew Rosel on (02) 8275 1323 or via email at
matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Regards

Luisa Maguire

DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 02 8289 6757 E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
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This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error, please notify the
sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. If you are the intended recipient, please
note the change of sender email address to @ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details
for dealing with you in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal information,
including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/



